Our monthly newsletter is your go-to guide for
catching up on all the latest happenings and exciting
events here at Right at Home. Stay in the loop and
connected with our community!
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Quality Care in Your Home
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Right at Home Mid Hampshire

Delivering the highest quality support which maintains the independence,
dignity and wellbeing of our Clients.

A WORD FROM SHANNON HAINES (REGISTERED MANAGER)

As November comes to a close, | want to take a moment to . ‘fﬁ '
reflect on a busy and productive month. From enjoying s -z
Bonfire Night to seeing Hampshire covered in snow, it’s been | * f

a month filled with seasonal highlights. I’d like to extend a
big thank you to our team for their hard work and dedication,
especially during this busy period. Your support has been
invaluable, and it’s greatly appreciated. As we look ahead to
December, we have plenty of festive events and activities to
look forward to. Let’s continue to make a positive impact
together!




LATEST NEWS

WHAT’S BEEN GOING ON?

NOVEMBER
SNOW

FALLS IN
HAMPSHIRE!

2024
AUTUMN
BUDGET
ANNOUNCED

SNOWY HAMPSHIRE A WINTER WONDERLAND IN
DECEMBER

The past month brought a winter wonderland to Hampshire, as snow
blanketed the area. The snowstorm created picturesque scenes across the
county, turning familiar landscapes into stunning displays of winter beauty.
While the cold weather posed challenges for travel and daily routines, it
also offered opportunities for cosy moments indoors and festive snow
activities outside. At Right at Home Mid Hampshire, we ensured our clients
remained warm, safe, and cared for during the cold spell.

THE RECENT AUTUMN BUDGET BROUGHT SOME KEY
UPDATES

The State Pension is set to increase by 4.1% in April 2025, offering
additional financial support amidst rising living costs. Significant NHS
investment of £22.6 billion aims to reduce wait times and improve
healthcare access, a promising development for clients with regular medical
needs. Energy bill support and a freeze on fuel duty will also help alleviate
winter expenses, though ongoing inflation continues to challenge

household budgets.
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UPCOMING
DAYS AND
EVENTS

>>> OUR CHRISTMAS CONCERT (12TH DECEMBER)

We're thrilled to remind everyone about our upcoming Christmas
concert on 12th December! This festive event promises an afternoon of
holiday cheer, music, and a chance to come together as a community.
Whether you enjoy carols, seasonal classics, or simply soaking up the
Christmas spirit, this concert is not to be missed. Bring your loved ones
along and help us make it an occasion to remember. We can’t wait to
celebrate the season with you!

>>> NATIONAL CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY (12TH DECEMBER)

Dust off your favourite festive knits because 12th December is National
Christmas Jumper Day! It's the perfect opportunity to spread holiday
cheer while raising awareness for a good cause. Whether it’s a classic
reindeer design or a quirky light-up sweater, we’d love to see your festive
flair. Wear your Christmas jumper with pride and join us in celebrating
the season in style. Don’t forget to snap a photo and share it with us—
let’s make it a day full of warmth, joy, and a little festive fun!

>>> CHRISTMAS DAY

With Christmas just around the corner, we hope everyone is planning a
day filled with love, joy, and togetherness. Whether you’re spending it
with family, friends, or simply taking time for yourself, we encourage you
to cherish every moment and create memories to last a lifetime. For our
clients and staff alike, the festive season is a wonderful opportunity to
reflect on the year gone by and celebrate the relationships that matter
most. Let's make this Christmas a special one by sharing kindness,
warmth, and gratitude. Wishing you all a magical and happy Christmas
Day!



OUR LUNCH CLUB o

>>> COME AND SAY HELLO

Join us for a selection of sandwiches and cakes, tea and coffee, music and good
company. To book a space please call us on - 023 80 009 595. Please ask us if
you need assistance getting here and we can get a carer to accompany you!

OUR UPCOMING LUNCH CLUB DATES:

THURSDAY 12TH DECEMBER @ 10:30AM
YMCA EASTLEIGH, SO50 9SB

WJMMT&W
CAREGIVER OF THE MONTH

ANNE-MARIE HANNAM

A big congratulations to Anne-Marie for being awarded
Caregiver of the Month! Anne-Marie has consistently
gone above and beyond in her role, offering
compassionate, personalised care to clients and
providing vital support to her fellow team members. Her
dedication to maintaining high standards and her ability
to brighten the day of everyone she meets truly embody
the values of Right at Home.




NOVEMBER PUZZLE :

This month our puzzle is a Christmas themed Wordsearch. Let us know
how you get on!
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Reindeer Dasher Dancer Prancer Vixen
Comet Cupid Denner Blitzen Rude|ph

UNTIL NEXT TIME...

As we enter the festive season, we want to take a moment to thank you for being part

of the Right at Home family. December is a time for connection, celebration, and

creating cherished memories with loved ones. Whether you’re spending the holidays
with family, friends, or in the comfort of your own home, we hope it’s a season filled
with warmth and joy. Wishing you and your loved ones a wonderful December and a

magical Christmas ahead!




